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ASTA	Announces	2023	National	Science	Week	Theme	

	
Australian	Science	Teachers	Association	(ASTA)	is	pleased	to	confirm	that	in	
2023,	the	National	Science	Week	theme	will	be	Innovation:	Powering	Future	
Industries.	
	
This	theme	will	incorporate	the	advancement	in	technology	in	all	industries,	
especially	using	artificial	intelligence	(AI).	This	will	involve	the	application	and	
intersection	between	science	and	technology,	making	it	appealing	to	STEM	
learning.	
	
ASTA’s	President,	Rosemary	Anderson,	notes	that	innovation	is	driving	new	
ways	of	approaching	our	future	development.	Encompassing	topics	of	interest	
such	as	Medicine,	Marine	Research,	Agriculture,	Climate	Change	and	Mining,	the	
theme	touches	almost	every	aspect	of	humanity’s	progress.	
	
“Innovation	is	an	accessible	topic	that	is	versatile,”	says	Ms	Anderson.	“All	years	
can	engage	with	the	theme	of	Innovation,	exploring	its	growth	and	how	a	variety	
of	industries	have	advanced	the	use	of	AI.”		
	
As	a	school’s	theme	for	National	Science	Week,	students	might	investigate	topics	
such	as	AI	in	major	industries,	advancements	in	renewable	energies	and	data	
science,	and	the	use	of	technologies	to	detect	environmental	changes.	
	
National	Science	Week	occurs	in	August	each	year.	
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